REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

NATIONAL IRRIGATION ADMINISTRATION
CENTRAL OFFICE

September 13, 2021

MS. MANJIT KAUR SOHAL

Vice President

CPRM Consultants, Inc, (CPRMCI)
CPRM Building, No. 64 Malakas St.,
Brgy. Pinyahan, Quezon City

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED (Contract No. NIACOMSD-CS-1)

Ma'am:

Please be informed that your Contract with the National Irrigation Administration for
the Procurement for the Consultancy Services for the Reorganization Process of the
National Irrigation Administration (NIA), in the total contract amount NINE MILLION
ONE THOUSAND EIGHT HUNDRED EIGHTY-EIGHT and 00/100 Pesos
(PhP9,001,888.00.00) under Contract No. NJACOMSD-CS-1 has been approved and is
now valid and binding.

In this connection and pursuant to the pertinent provisions of the aforementioned
contract, you are hereby officially notified to proceed with the execution of the
undertakings as called for therein.

Attached is a copy of the contract for your reference and guidance.

Copy furnished:

1.  NIA Corporate Auditor;

2.  Financial Management Department;

3.  Deputy Administrator for Administrative & Finance Sector;
4.  Manager, Administrative Department; and

5. File
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M Copt. 2, 207

VILENTP p. prinshé




